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Comment Letter #6 

From: Elliott Alhadeff <ealha3@msn.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 11:13 AM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: Regulations 
 
Re the Orange County Register article, "Regulators Tilt at Windmills" June 12, Opinion, have any of you 
come to know that the atmospheric, manmade CO2 caused by the US is .00012%?  And you have the 
fantasy that California can have a measurable affect on this infinitesimal amount?  Get real!  NO MORE 
ECONOMICALLY DESTRUCTIVE REGULATIONS! Concentrate on adjusting to the changes, if any, and 
keeping California from falling any further into becoming a 3rd world, banana republic state. 
 
Elliott Alhadeff. 
Laguna Woods, Ca. 92637 
 
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device 

 


